
DEPARTMENT OF HISTOLOGY AND EMBRYOLOGY 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

JANUARY EXAMINATION TERM 
-Pre-exam practical lessons- 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
Pre-exam practical lessons for the practical exam in the subject of Histology 
and Embryology will be held in the following term: 

 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 24th, 2025 E group 9.00-11.00 
 
These pre-exam practical lessons are intended for students, who had 
practical lessons in Histology and Embryology. These students must have 
also registered and confirmed the taking of an exam in this examination 
term. 
 
For the pre-exam practical lesson, be sure to bring a white coat, as well as 
index or ID card to identify the student and adhere to the house rules 
published on the notification board of the Department, as well as all 
epidemiological measures. 
 
                                                                Head of the Department of Histology and Embryology 
                                                                             Prof. Dr. Goran Radenkovic 


